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Council met in regular session. Members present were: Mayor Kevin Korsmo, Diane Herman, Rodney Haerther, Tim Harbach and Nathan Shepard. Absent: None. Mayor Korsmo called the meeting to order at 5:30 pm. Also, present: Amber Bell City Clerk, Todd Damon from Atkins Public Works.  Dan Rammelsberg from the Atkins Fire Department.

The council review the proposed budget for the Atkins Fire Department.  The budget is the same as last year so far but Rammelsberg will be working with Bell to make changes for the next budget year.  Rammelsberg discussed at length the upcoming needs of the Atkins Fire Department.  He listed a upcoming equipment updates and repairs to the building.  He also discussed the loan for the Tanker truck and possibility of needing another Fire Truck in the upcoming years.  

The council reviewed the budget for Garbage and Recycling.  The city is currently paying for part of these services to help the residents of Atkins.  The council wants to look at the contract with Waste Management and see if this is still the best option for Atkins.  Bell will be doing research on this and come back and present the findings to the council.

The council also reviewed the library budget.  The council wants to talk with the library board directly before making decisions on this budget. 

The council started to review the budget for the parks department.  The council discussed a list of items that the parks department wants to improve efficiency and a list of possible projects to accomplish in the upcoming years.  

Korsmo closed the meeting to prepare for the council meeting to start. The next budget work session will be Wednesday, January 4th, 2017 at City Hall, 480 3rd Avenue, starting at 5:30 PM


________________________________ 
Mayor Kevin Korsmo 


ATTEST: ______________________________ 
Amber Bell, City Clerk/ Treasurer








